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¢ outh/Meath Health
Protection Group

Unit 7, Beamore Business Centre,

Beamore Road, Drogheda, Co. Louth
" Tel: 041 - 9880092 / 93

17th December, 2001

The Environmental Protection Agency,
PO Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Est.,

,. Co. Wexford.

Dear Sirs,

Re: Proposed Incmeratwn Plant - Carranstown, Dul@ Co Meath.
Indaver Ireland, "

- \\\@@

Please advise if you have received a Integrated P@ﬁﬁﬁ%n Control (IPC) application from
Indaver Ireland and if so, the date of it’s recei our office, the time allowed for the
lodging with you of objection to the applic gé‘and particulars relating to the agency’s
advertising of receipt of the apphcatlo(il : N

R
In recent years we have been concerQé‘éJ at the lodging by multinationals of applications to
statutory bodies immediately befog@the Christmas/New Year holiday periods which would
seem to have no other purpose tﬁ’an to avoid notice by the public and to restrict the time
available to possible objections by the inclusion of public holidays within the prescribed time
.” allowed for the lodging of appeals against the proposed development. '

Yours faithfully,
For Louth/Meath Health Protection Group,

Frarﬁc McCormachk, Tr/easurer. o=
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